OFFICE OF PLANNED GIVING eNEWSLETTER

Greetings Clemson Famiby!

Fal is here and many activities are taking place across campus! It has been wonderful
seeing familar faces, and I look forward to seeing many others at the special events we
have planned in the upcoming weeks.

Home is a place of familarity, a place where your family resides, and nothing beats

coming home to Clemson and being reunited with your Clemson Family! Homecoming JoVanna J. King
Weekend 2015, a weekend filed with traditions, football, spirit and felowship takes place Senior Director
this weekend. Please enjoy this video recapping many of the Clemson traditions you Principal Gifts & Gift and

i Estate Planning
may remember from your time on campus.

Clemson celebrated the Week of Gratitude October 5 — 9. Students were educated on
the importance of giving back to one’s alma mater as wel as being thankful for
generous donors who make a Clemson education possible. The week ended with a
Thank-a-Thon where students gathered at the amphitheater outside the Cooper Library
to sign a large "Thank You" note to show gratitude and appreciation for donors like you.
See the recap video.

President Emeritus Phil Prince ‘49 has been named the recipient of the Clemson
Distinguished Athletes Award. Prince, a four-year letterman, graduated in 1949 and
developed a distinguished record of service as a Clemson alumnus. Margaret Bond, and
her late husband, former Clemson golfer Steve Bond, establshed this perpetual award
to honor Clemson athletes who have shown great character and become outstanding
ctizens in therr life after Clemson. Prince wil receive the Clemson Distinguished Athletes
Award at the Clemson vs. Boston Colege game today.

Shay ‘75 and Lil Stoney’s son, Charles, was truly their pride and joy. Shortly after he
passed away in 2007, the Stoneys establshed the Charles P. Stoney Scholarship
Endowment to preserve his memory. A few years later, two of the Stoney's dearest
friends, David and Ann Westerlund, made a substantial contribution to the scholarship,
which has ultimately changed the lives of many students. We are very thankful for both
couple’s generosity!

COur Board of Trustees endorsed an academic reorganization to support the goals of a
new strategic plan, creating seven new colleges. "This is a plan to move Clemson
forward, to solidify our place among the nation’s great public, land-grant universities and
to prepare for the next 50 years,” President Jim Clements said. Clements also stated
that the college reorganization is a "key enabler” that wil help academic units achieve
national prominence. Read more about the reorganization and strategic plan.

We continue to keep fellow South Carolinians in our thoughts and prayers as they deal
with the aftermath of severe flooding. I am proud each and every effort the Clemson
community took to assist those who were impacted. Donations of sealed drinking water
were colected throughout the week, a text-to-donate initiative was organized and the
Clemson Collegiate 4-H Club partnered with the American Red Cross of South Carolina to
collect tems for use by those in shelters in the Upstate area. Learn more about
additional campus inttiatives to help those affected.

Please let us know if we can be of any assistance to you and your famity. For more
information, please visit our website, call 864-656-0663 or emai giving@dlemson. edu.
We also encourage you to download our free Wils Guide, which has been designed to
assist you throughout the planning process.

We look forward to seeing you on campus soon. GO TIGERS!

Gratefully yours,

PERSONAL PLANNER
Wills - Good and Bad
FHEE More than 40 wils were submitted to the probate court, with a multtude of potential
heirs each claiming to be the true recipient of a wealthy business owner who passed

SALE away in 1976. Read More

Click here toreceive

SAVVY LIVING

Understanding Reverse Mortgages: Beware of Misleading Ads

Can you give us a rundown of how reverse mortgages work? I've seen wel-known
actors pitching them on TV and they sound lke a good deal. What can you tel me?
Read More

YOUR PLAN

Providing for OQur Children's Future

Joe and Kathy worked for years buiding their nest egg for retirement. They also want to provide for their
children. Read More

WASHINGTON NEWS

Candidates Debate over Tax Proposals

In the CNBC debate on October 28, ten Republican Presidential candidates responded to questions on their tax
proposals. Read More

FINANCES
Stocks - Apple Reports Record Earnings Read More

Bonds - Fed Policy Statement Causes Seloff Read Maore
CDs and Mortgages - Interest Rates Remain Mostly Unchanged Read More

Thank you for your interest in planned giving. To access any of our resources, please go to our website.




